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"Imperium Blue maintains a commitment to the long term prosperity of the Village and its merchants. 
We are currently in discussions with several high quality prospective tenants that will enhance the 
experience of the Village. We are unable to comment on specifics at this time, but expect to be able to 
share updates in the not too distant future." Michael Dickson, Portfolio Manager, Imperium Blue 
Companies 
 
“Rockford Tharp”, a clothing, footwear, and accessory retailer will open around the first of June. 
It is important to note this is a short term seasonal lease. 
 


